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San Diego Trolley Pocket Guides and other maps 
will be available at the convention along with lots 
more information on local sights. A small shopping 
area is west of the hotel. It is within walking 
distance of the hotel and has a few fast food 
restaurants and other stores. 

There are a tremendous amount of things to do in the 
area surrounding the hotel. So we are looking 
forward to you and your family attending the 
convention this summer. There are also three 
Casino’s within an hour of the hotel for those that 
are so minded. 

 
Driving? 

 
The Hotel is just north of the I-8 freeway in San 
Diego, between the I-5 & I-805 freeways, at the SE 
intersection of Qualcomm Way and Rio San Diego 
Drive. 
 
From I-5 -- Qualcomm Way is 4 miles east on I-8. 
Exit the freeway on the right, going to Qualcomm 
Way. Turn left onto Qualcomm Way, then right onto  

Rio San Diego Drive and right into the hotel. If you 
get to Friars road, you drove past the hotel. 
 
From I-1805 -- Qualcomm Way is less than 2 miles 
west on I-8. Exit the freeway on the right, going to 
Qualcomm Way. Turn right onto Qualcomm Way, 
then right onto Rio San Diego Drive and right into 
the hotel. If you get to Friars Road, you drove past 
the hotel. 

 
More hotel information – next pages 

 

 
Standard Oil Company of Ohio – A New Location 

John Lyding (LM-116) 
 

 
 

The Standard Oil Company of Ohio, Cincinnati, 
Ohio, mailed the window cover illustrated above on 
8 May 1913, Always an auspicious date, May 8 is 
Harry Truman’s birthday, ‘VE Day’ in World War 
II, my birthday. Actually, it was the date in this 
cancel that attracted me to this rather bedraggled 
cover. I already had the perfin and a better-looking 
cover with this perfin in my collection. It is franked 

with a common 2¢ red Washington stamp perforated 
with the diagonal ‘OHIO’ (pattern O31.) The US 
catalog lists this pattern’s user as the company’s 
Cleveland location. A Cincinnati location is not 
listed in the body of the catalog, nor is it in the 
supplemental data. However, I have reported this 
additional location to the Catalog Editor, requesting 
that it be included in the next Catalog update. 




